
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE           MARCH 31, 2020 
 

THE CITY OF FLORISSANT AND THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS DUCHESNE 
COUNCIL# 2951 HAVE CANCELLED THE APRIL 17TH FOOD TRUCK KNIGHT EVENT 

 
Due to the on-going situation that continues concerning COVID-19 the April 17th Food Truck Knight 
event is cancelled. The next Food Truck Knight event is scheduled for June 19th with a back up date 
of July 17th in case the June 19th event has to be postponed. 
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